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Operations Overview  

  

 Our census remained stable for the month of February.  

 We are currently monitoring patients coming to the clinic and ER for possible measles 

due to the current outbreaks.  

 We continue to wait to hear back from the Architect about the roof. He did come and 

visit but we have not heard back from them yet. 

 Room remodeling is ongoing.   

 We continue to await our award letter from ODOT for our grant.   

 We continue to work with the clinic to improve patient census.  

 Looking at clinic collections for February we collected a total of $1,019.60 down from 

$1,068.36 at time of service.  

 In the Month of February, the hospital had total patient payments of $11,715.32.  

 


